

Hector & Izzy (Merlin House Captains)
c/o Dilton Marsh C of E Primary School
High Street
Dilton Marsh
Westbury
Wiltshire
BA13 4DY

BHF Customer Services Lyndon Place 2096 Coventry Road Sheldon Birmingham B26 3YU

> T 0300 330 3322 F 0121 742 9571

Date 23 November 2016

Ref: 8-10088000

Dear Hector, Izzy and the members of house Merlin.

I'm writing to say a massive thank you for the recent gift of £25.00 to the British Heart Foundation for achieving the most house points this term.

It is such a wonderful thing to see children like your house give money and their own time to people who are in real need.

You should be very proud of your achievement and the hard work you did to gain all of those house points.

With people like you at our side; we are taking huge steps towards healthier hearts. Without your kindness we would not work as a charity.

I'm proud to say that the money you give helps us to support research and deliver life-saving care to the people who need it.

Your kindness gives us hope for a future without heart disease – and the confidence that we can be there for those whose lives are affected by it now.

Thank you once again for supporting us in the fight for every heartbeat.

Yours sincerely,

Aaron Parker

Supporter Care Administrative Assistant

FIGHT FOR EVERY HEARTBEAT

bhf:org.uk